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Meeting 8th April: Stéfan Ólafsson 
on “the world record in deductions" 

The next meeting of the Efling Council of 
Delegates will take place on Thursday 8th April 
at 19:30 on Zoom. Stefán Ólafsson, specialist at 
Efling and former professor of sociology, will 
present a report titled “World-record in 
income-testing” about the pension and social 
security system. The matter is highly important 
for Efling members. Efling members aged 55 
and above are invited as special guests. 

Register for the meeting here

The annual meeting of Gildi 2021 
The annual meeting of the pension fund Gildi 
will be held on Thursday 15th April at 5pm. 
The meeting will be held online. During the 
meeting we will elect a new board and take a 
stand regarding the proposed changes in the 
fund´s bylaws. All union members are 
encouraged to attend, especially the members 
of the Delegate Council.  
Meeting invitation here. 

Annual General Meeting of Efling – 
6th May 2021 
The annual general meeting of Efling will take 
place on 6th May 2021. The meeting will be 
accompanied the annual report of Efling 
which summarizes the work of the union last 
year and presents the annual financial 
statement. All union members, especially the 
members on the Delegate Council are invited 
to the meeting as it marks a turning point at 
the end of each year of operation.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IlMauDa9NdK31BXHzHrOZrJal9mOqKk47T5jgYfxg_I/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://gildi.is/frettir/arsfundur-gildis-2021/


The vice-chairman of Efling on the 
situation of foreign jobseekers

Agnieszka Ewa Piotrowska, the vice-chairman 
of Efling, spoke on visir.is about the situation 
of foreign workers after Kári Stefánsson´s 
statements on Kastljós about the foreign 
jobseekers being the main culprit of the recent 
increase of Covid-19 infections in Iceland. She 
pointed out the financial situation of foreign 
jobseekers and the reasons for which they 
may need to travel abroad.  Read the article 

Ef einhverjar spurningar vakna, hafðu samband við okkur á felagssvid@efling.is eða i síma 510-7500

Easter greetings to the Delegate Council

We hope that the upcoming holidays will be an 
opportunity to rest, relax and build new 
strengths for our continuing struggles in the 
labour movement. May you enjoy this festive 
time in joy and peace, surrounded by your 
loved ones.  Happy Easter! 

The online space for the Council of 
Delegates 
We have created a new, simple online space 
for the Council of Delegates on the Efling 
website. The page contains the most necessary 
information for the members of the Council. 
Meeting schedule, meeting minutes and the 
list of the Council´s members and more will 
be accessible on the page. The page is still in 
development and will be regularly updated. 
More here

How to set up the Efling virtual 
background on Zoom? 
Easy instructions on how to set up the Efling 
virtual background on Zoom can be found on 
the landing page for the Council of Delegates. 
The background will show your name and 
workplace. 
Find the instructions here 

https://www.visir.is/g/20212090360d
https://efling.is/um-felagid/delegate-council/?lang=en
https://efling.is/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/How-to-obtain-background-image-for-Zoom-meetings2.pdf



